
     

Wokingham Winter Carnival 

Sunday 27th November 2016 

Dear Parents, 

It’s that time of year again where we all pull together to run our Mulled 

Wine and Mince Pie Stall at the Wokingham Winter Carnival. 

This is an important fundraiser for the group, not only for our roof fund, 

but also for the ability for the sections to keep running their fantastic 

programmes for all of our children. So whatever age or section your child 

is in, this stall needs their help (and yours too!) 

We are asking for donations of mince pies (these can be taken to the stall 

on the day or dropped round to Penny McBain on the Saturday), helpers 

on the day and of course spreading the word to family and friends so they 

can come and sample our goods. 

We will also be making and selling our fantastic sweet cones – your child 

will come home with a note telling you what sweet their section will be 

collecting next week. Also, new for this year are Danish Dough Balls –  

absolutely delicious, come and try them – you’ll be hooked! 

Last year we raised £700 on this stall, let’s see if we can beat that this 

year! 

Sign up lists can be found in the hut entrance from Tuesday – please 

spare us an hour on the day. 

Any questions/offers of help please email penny.mcbain1@btinternet.com 

Thank you for your support. 

Fundraising Team. 
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